
 
 

 
  

 
 

  

 

Shortage Resolution 

 

 
 

 
 
Resolution:  
The sugar-free amoxicillin 50 
mg/mL oral suspension is now 
available. 
 
Practice Implications: 
Staff can resume use of the 
amoxicillin 50 mg/mL oral 
suspension (sugar-free); however, 
please note that the alternative is 
also still available for use until the 
extra stock depletes (amoxicillin 25 
mg/mL oral suspension). 
 
 
 

Date: April 17, 2020 

Drug Shortage Resolution √ 

Drug Discontinuation  

Medication Change  

Best Practice  

 

For the information of 
physicians, nurses, and 

pharmacists. 
 
 

For further information please contact 
the NH Medication Use Management 
Pharmacists: 
 

 Jessica Brecknock (250-267-5940) 

 Ryan Doerksen (778-349-5108) 
OR 

mumpharmacist@northernhealth.ca 
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Amoxicillin 50 mg/mL oral suspension 
 

 
 
  

 
 
  


